Gang Life- Parent Forum
Martha Currie will be hosting a parent forum called “Shattering the Image of Gangs.”  It will be presented by the RCMP, in conjunction with Surrey School District’s Safe Schools.  We would like to invite all parents of Martha Currie students to attend on Wednesday, Jan. 23rd at 7:00pm in the gym.  We will also be inviting the parents of some of our neighbourhood schools.  Please note that this is open to all parents, but it is focused on parents of students who are in at least grade 6.

If you are planning on attending, please call the Martha Currie office to let us know how many people will be attending or email Mrs. Wolshlager in the office with that information.  Her email address is: wolshlager_r@surreyschools.ca .  We would like all RSVP’s in by Jan. 22nd.  If you make a last- minute decision to attend, you are still welcome, but it will help us with planning if you could let us know ahead of time.

Please also note that the RCMP will also be doing a presentation to our grade 7 students, but that will be during the school day on the 23rd.  For more information on the Parent Forum, please see the flyer attached in this week’s newsletter.
